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RETRACTION OF STATEMENTS REGARDING BRIDGE CREEK IN JUNE ’24 QUARTERLY 

REPORT 

Far Northern Resources (ASX: FNR) (FNR or the Company) refers to the Quarterly Report lodged with ASX on 

the 31st of July (the Quarterly Report) and specifically the information under the heading “Exploration 

Activities” pertaining to Bridge Creek (the Information). 

Following discussions with ASX, the Company has concluded that the Information does not meet the 

definition of an “historical estimate” in Chapter 19 of the ASX Listing Rules.  As this was the first time the 

Information had been released, and it had not been prepared and released in accordance with the JORC Code 

or the ASX Listing Rules, the Company retracts the Information. 

The Company warns investors that they should not rely on the Information contained in the Quarterly Report 

under the heading Exploration Activities as they pertain to Bridge Creek as a basis for investment decisions. 

This announcement has been approved by the board of directors and is dated 2 September 2024. 

 

Enquires:  

Cameron Woodrow     Roderick Corps. 

cwoodrow@farnorthernresources.com                       rcorps@farnorthernresources.com 

This announcement has been authorised for release with Authority of the Board of Directors. 

For further information regarding Far Northern Resources Limited please visit our website at 

www.farnorthernresources.com  
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